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Ladies & Gentlemen,

We have been a Landlord in Jackson County for 7 years now.

We oppose this bill as it would be even more difficult and expensive for us and our business
as owning rental investment property in our beautiful county.

Please consider this a NO 2 VOTES NO !!!!

Best,
Gina Savage
Michael Perkins

GINA SAVAGE
541-941-4951

mailto:SHS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

